[image: ] October 21 Update from Brent Mencap 379-381 High Road, Willesden NW10 2JR : Phone 020 8451 5278  :www.brentmencap.org.uk. 

Hi folks 
We hope you and your family and friends are safe and well. We’re sorry we haven’t had time to do a proper newsletter recently. We have been busy planning 6 new things and want to give you advance notice here. We will do a bigger newsletter soon. We have some new staff starting in the office, so you will find the phone is answered more in future. Look forward to seeing you soon.
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	1) Over the page are details of our new BRACES activities. They are free and open to all Brent residents. To book contact Ian@brentmencap.org.uk or ring the office.
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	2) On Saturday 16th October there is a friendly consultation event about Church End- the area near Brent Mencap – here at Brent Mencap from 10-4pm. Our new Health educators will also be here to chat to you about diabetes. Come and meet everyone, enjoy our garden, and have some refreshments. Just drop in! No need to book! 
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	3) On next Wednesday 20th October we have a goodbye party for Michele Burke. She supported the DRAP self-advocacy group for 3 years. The party is from 11.30 to 3.00pm here. Our new self-advocacy worker Eleanor will be there to say HiThe group will meet from 11.30-1.30 here at Brent Mencap every week from Wednesday 30th October. To join  email Eleanor on Advocacy@brentmencap.org.uk or ring.  You must complete a form to join or re-join 


	[image: ]
	4) On Saturday 23rd October our health educators have a Black History Month event at Brent Mencap from 2pm-7pm here. There will be music, food, talks, fun and health information. Black people are one of the groups most likely to develop diabetes, (which also meant they got Covid more) The health educators will give you information and tell you how you can avoid diabetes or join groups to improve it. To register email Diana.Collymore@brentheps.co.uk
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	5) On Friday 3rd December at 6.30pm we will our Annual General Meeting (AGM) here at Brent Mencap and on Zoom. We can only have 25 people here at Brent Mencap. You will need to ring us to book a place here asap on 020 8451 5278 or email admin@brentmencap.org.uk 
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	6) On Wednesday 22nd December we will hold a Winter Get Together here at Brent Mencap from 1-4pm There will be fun activities, refreshments   music and a raffle. The cost is £3. There are only 25 spaces for this so you must register and pay asap. Email info@brentmencap.org.uk or ring.  
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